
Gibson - DNR, Amber <amber.gibson@state.co.us>

Adequacy Review-RESPONSE REQUIRED-Morgan Pit TR1
Paul Morgan <paul756@centurytel.net> Thu, Feb 1, 2024 at 11:01 AM
To: "Gibson - DNR, Amber" <amber.gibson@state.co.us>

Amber, the proposed 796 feet along the high walls will be the maximum length.

 

From: Gibson - DNR, Amber <amber.gibson@state.co.us>
Sent: Monday, January 29, 2024 12:32 PM
To: paul756@centurytel.net
Subject: Adequacy Review-RESPONSE REQUIRED-Morgan Pit TR1

 

Good afternoon,

 

Attached is a copy of the Division's adequacy review of the Technical Revision (TR1) application submitted for the Morgan
Pit, No. M-2006-077.

 

Please review and respond to the document at least three days prior to the decision date. As a reminder, the decision
date for TR1 has been set for February 22, 2024.

 

Please let me know if you have any questions.

 

Thank you,

Amber M. Gibson 

Environmental Protection Specialist
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